
PTA Meeting Minutes  
May 15, 2018 

Voting: Explanation & Vote 
● We have a nomination committee - includes all PTA Members 
● For more than one person running we need to do a ballot 
● For one person running we can do just a vote of hands 
● Opened the floor for Nominations: 

○ President: Sandi Leclair (ALL raised hands) 
○ Vice President: Mindy Bedard (ALL raised hands) 
○ Treasurer: Holly McDonald (ALL raised hands) 
○ Secretary: Sarah Galler (ALL raised hands) 

 
Treasurer’s Report: Holly McDonald 

● Budget Meeting  
● Found a Disney raffle check only lost $300 in total 
● Bought some glaze for Exhibition of Learning 
● Idea to send our Grade 8s off with something from the PTA  

○ Used to have tradition to do this from PTA 
○ T-Shirts with printed signatures are ordered 

● We will help with graduation and field day 
● We would have had even budget for the year, but made some extra 

donations for the school. 
 
PTA President 

● Need volunteers for another fundraiser for next year.  We dropped 
one this year and so did not operate at profit - but we definitely had 
money to give.  We just don’t want to sustain this year or year not 
spending as much as we bring in. 

● Teacher appreciation last week.  Holly ran it.  
○ Breakfast bar 
○ Candy bar 
○ Rootbeer floats 

● Treated Donna and paraprofessionals for Admin Day 
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Principal Report:  Dr. Collins 
● Lots of builders in and out of the building. Make sure to sign in and 

out.  Staff will be vigilant. 
● Met with architect about the outdoor space. 

○ Family is interested in helping doing some things. 
○ Garden will be half a soccer field between 2 buildings, which is 

too large.  Will need volunteers to guide what happens.  
● Be tick vigilant 
● Every Monday morning Dr. Collins will send email update. 
● Summer Reading program 

 
School Board Report: Janice Baker 

● School board members will rotate into the PTA Meetings. 
● Barbara Carpenter and Jason Tyberski (sp?) new board members 
● Allan Villeneuve, Sam Bellcourt and Janice Baker 
● Getting money (Bond) and finalizing contracts for school renovation. 
● Architect contract will be prioritized, many are starting work anyway in 

good faith. 
● Architects are working directly with teachers and those that work in 

the school to ensure it meets their needs. 
● Sticking to hourly calendar next year 

 
Summer Camps: Jennifer Anderson 

● Enrollment ending soon 
● Start the week after school gets out 
● Some camps are full, some are not 
● Really good fundraiser for the PTA (last year made $3,000) 

 
Upcoming Events: Social Night May 24 6:30 Auburn Tavern  
 
President’s Closing Comments 
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